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The Honorable President and Members of Council
5th Floor, City-County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA  15219


Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Mobility & Infrastructure to accept a donation from the Jewish Community Center of Greater Pittsburgh in the amount of TWELVE THOUSAND FIVE HUNDRED ($12,500.00) DOLLARS for traffic calming on Darlington Road and further amending Resolution No. 647 of 2020, effective December 23, 2020, as amended, entitled “Resolution adopting and approving the 2021 Capital Budget and the 2021 Community Development Block Grant Program, and the 2021 through 2026 Capital Improvement Program” by increasing COMPLETE STREETS by $12,500.00.

In order to ensure completion of this traffic calming project this season, the Administration is respectfully requesting a Waiver of Rule 8. Thank you in advance for your support of this critical legislation. 




Sincerely,
[image: ]

Kevin Pawlos
Director, Office of Management & Budget
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